
SB839:  Maryland Voluntary Covid-19 Passport 
UNFAV 
Citizen 
 

Dear Members of the Senate Finance Committee, 

I oppose SB839.  I never want to see any type of medical passport in our state.  I want to see 
equity and inclusion in Maryland.  To see the proposition for a passport with this particular 
vaccine is very troubling.  They do not even stop spread or transmission.  This was clear in the 
initial filings to the FDA from Pfizer and Moderna.  They always knew that the vaccines would not 
stop the spread. 

Voluntary passports lead to exclusion of healthy Marylanders from participation in society.  
Voluntary passports lead to involuntary passports. 

Where does this lead?  Could someone be excluded from a restaurant in the future if their digital 
health record reveals they have HIV or Hepatitis? 

Please, I ask that the Committee give this bill an UNFAVORABLE report. 

Sarah Cusack, MPT 
Ashton, MD 20861 
District 14 


